
 
MEMORANDUM 

 
DATE: 
 

August 26, 2020  

TO: 
 

Mayor and Council   

FROM: 
 

Bill Brown, Director of Development Services  

CC: Laurie Hurst, CAO 
Brian Cant, Chair Environmental Advisory Committee 

SUBJECT: 
 

July 23, 2020 EAC Motion re. Integrated Resource Management (IRM) 
Project  

 
At the July 23, 2020 Environmental Advisory Committee meeting, Graeme Bethell and Chris 
Corps, from Pivotal IRM Inc. provided a presentation via conference call and responded to 
questions from the committee regarding the Esquimalt IRM technical report.  
The presenters responded to questions from Committee members,  
Councillor Armour provided the committee with an overview of Council's progress 
with the project and the Committee held a discussion afterwards. The Committee then passed 
the following motion: 
 
That the Environmental Advisory Committee recommends that Council request that the 
consultant ensure the public engagement materials include strong visuals of the 
proposed system including the district energy component and more clearly explain the 
revenue sources and their degree of certainty. 
 


